
In this space in each 

newsletter we will salute 

one of our members who 

has gone above and be-

yond with their volunteer 

time.  We have many!  

It is  time to salute Arnie 

Bashynski.  He has been 

the chairman of the ac-

tivities committee since 

the founding of the soci-

ety in 2001 and has put in 

more hours than we can 

count organizing these 

important fundraisers 

each year.  From the 

Spring Event (coming up 

on Apr. 23) to the Brat 

Fry/Flea Market in Au-

gust and on to Novem-

berôs Chili supper - these 

events raise funds crucial 

to our bottom-line.  

A special thanks needs to 

be said for Arnieôs capa-

ble handling of the raffle 

details.  It can be a daunt-

ing task getting the neces-

sary permits and tickets 

printed for this to run so 

smoothly. We also canôt 

forget his hard work in 

getting our Labor Day 

parade entry ready each 

year. 

He has served on the 

Board of Directors and is 

now serving as secretary.  

He has helped to expand 

our museumôs collection 

by donating some very 
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As a benefit to our mem-

bers this newsletter will be 

published twice per year. 

Your ideas, articles and 

pictures are welcome.  

For publication contact 

Valerie Johnson at 326 -

5554 or email at           

gopwins@aol.com   

Next publication will be 

in Late July 2006.  

interesting items and is 

currently working on a 

Dodge County history of 

barns and silos.  

Thank you for all you do!  

 

Arnie Bashynski 

with our Labor 

Day Parade Entry 

2005, Randolph. 
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Board of Directors 

 

Delwyn Biel 

President 

 

Vernon Biel 

Vice President 

 

Arnold Bashynski 

Secretary 

 

Lois Biel 

Treasurer 

 

Bill Kirchberg 

Director 

 

Kathy Schraufnagel  

Director 

 

Gene Carlin 

Director 

Thank you for serving!    
                                                      

At  our annual meeting last August 

Shirley Precht completed her term as 

director.  Her willingness to serve at 

the time the society was first organ-

ized (and for a number of years af-

ter) is greatly appreciated.   Thanks 

for all the time you put in!  
 

(Bill Kirchberg was elected to fill  

this vacancy.)  

Three times per year the thirteen historical societies in Dodge County attend a 

county-wide meeting held by one of the member societies.  We are pleased to be the 

host of the next meeting on June 24th.  We hope youôll be able to join us.                

We are fortunate to be able to hold this meeting right in our own facility.   A catered 

lunch will be followed by a program on an historical topic.  Plans are still being    

finalized.  If you have any suggestions, please contact Delwyn Biel as soon as       

possible. 

Watch your mail in May for the official invite and registration for this event. 

DODGE COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETIES  
TO MEET IN LOST LAKE 

Want to be a member?  

If you are not currently a member but would like to join, 

our membership levels are:   

$5 Individual    $10 Family         $100 Contributing    

$500 Business/Professional         $1000 Sustaining 

Please send your name and address along with your  
contribution to  
Lost Lake-Randolph Historical Society 
c/o Lois Biel   

324 North Columbus Street 

Randolph, WI  53956 

(Please note:  current members are sent renewal notices in 
August each year.) 

Lost Lake; looking East on Concord Road - post 1900 (exact year unkown) 


